
APRIL 
 
           3 ROMEO Luncheon 11 - 2 
          10 Membership Meeting - Mass followed 
 by  a Potluck dinner - See Article - Page 2 
          13 PALM SUNDAY 
          17 ROMEO Luncheon 11 - 2 
          20 EASTER SUNDAY 
          23 Golf Leagues Starts 
          24 Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
          24 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
          24 KC Ladies Annual Celebration Lunch - 
 See Article - Page 3 
          26 & 27  State Convention in Appleton, WI. 
 
MAY 
 
            2 & 3 Tootsie Roll Sale 
            8 Membership Meeting - Sisters’ Apprecia- 
 tion night - See Article - Page 2 
          14 KC Ladies Spring day of prayer at  
 Redemptorist Retreat House - See 
 Article - Page 3 
          22 Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
          22 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. - Election 
 Of Officers 
          26 MEMORIAL DAY 
          30 Luke House - See Article - Page 2 
 
 PLANT & GARAGE SALE - DATE TO BE 
 DETERMINED 
 
            
 
 
 

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE: 

Remember that Bill Thielmann is always looking for volunteers at the 
concession stand for the UW Graduation at Camp Randall (see sched-
ule for dates).  I would like to thank all the members and wives who 
worked concessions throughout the year.  
 
Tim Bergen is looking for golfers both regular and subs, for the 
Wednesday Night Golf League starting April 29th at the Odana Golf 
Course.  Don’t forget to attend the tenth hole at the Clubhouse after 
golf for food, refreshments and cards from 6 p.m. to 9 p.m. every 
Wednesday night from May through August. 
 
The Bountiful Breakfast on March 29th provided a net profit of $400 to 
offset costs for Sisters’ Night May 14th.    I want to thank the KC ladies 
for volunteering to serve at the breakfast.   
 
Tom Bergen will be contacting members to help with the tootsie roll 
campaign at various west side stores and our three parishes the week-
end of May 2nd and 3rd. 
 
Planning for Sisters’ Appreciation night is coming along well.  I want to 
thank Jim Costello for chairing this function.  Jim has contacted the 
caterer, entertainment and sent the letters to the nuns in the diocese.  
Please try to attend this very important event on May 14th. 
 
A nominating committee for next year’s officers has been appointed.  
The committee includes Jerry Thompson, Mike Mach and myself.  We 
plan to develop a recommended slate of officer’s for the April 23rd 
business meeting with a formal vote scheduled for the May 28th busi-
ness meeting.    If you are a third degree member and are contacted 
by the committee please consider running for an office in the 2015-
2016 fraternal year.  
 
Paul Bariola is planning on having a garage and plant sale for the last 
two Friday and Saturdays in May. Paul is looking for volunteers to 
price and sell items on May 22nd and 23rd as well as May 29th and 30th.  
Paul would also like help loading the St. Vincent de Paul truck on Sat-
urday May 30th. 
 
Remember that we are planning a Bountiful Breakfast for Sunday, May 
31st.  Please volunteer to help Tom Parslow and John Fox with this 
event. 
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4527 DATEBOOK 

MAY 
 
2 & 3 Tootsie Roll Campaign - See Article - 
 Page 2 
14  Sisters’ Appreciation Night - See Article -     

 Page 2 
22 - 23 Garage & Plant Sale Weekend - See Article - 
 Page 2 
29 - 30 Garage & Plant Sale Weekend - See Article - 
 Page 2 
28 Officer’s Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
 Business Meeting -  (Election of 2015-
 2016 Officer’s - 7:00 p.m. 
31  Bountiful Breakfast - See Article - Page 2 
 
JUNE 
 
4  KC Ladies tour of Forest Products Lab- 
 oratory - See Article - Page 3 
11  Volunteer Appreciation Dinner - See

 Article - Page 2  
17  No Tenth Hole night at the Clubhouse 
25 Installation of Officers - See Article - 
 Page 3 
 
NOTES 
 
Articles for the newsletter are due by the 10th of the 
month.   
Contact our Editor Luke at lukepribbbenow@ 
gmail.com with any additions or deletions to the sick 
list as well as any deaths.  Luke’s phone number is 
920-428-1322. 
    



   SISTERS’ APPRECIATION NIGHT  
 
   Sisters’ Appreciation Night will be held on Thursday, 
   May 14, 2015 at the KC Clubhouse.  Mark your calendar and 
   plan to attend this fun-filled event. 
 
   5:15 p.m. Social  
   6:10 p.m. Dinner 
   7:00 p.m. Introductions & Drawings 
   7:30 p.m. Entertainment 
 
   Cost:  $15.00 per person 
 
   Entertainment will be provided by SPOT ON. 
 
   Call the KC Reservation Line at 288-9503 with your re- 
   servation by May 1, 2015.  Any questions, contact Jim 
   Costello at 608-271-5584. 
 
    
   GARAGE AND PLANT SALE 
 
   It’s that time again.  Start saving your treasures for our  
   annual garage and plant sale.  As usual, help is needed for  
   the sale as well as set up and take down. 
 
   Friday, May 22nd 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
   Saturday, May 23rd 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
   Friday, May 29th 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
   Saturday, May 30th 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
 
   Items can be dropped off at any time the Clubhouse is open. 
 
   Any questions, call Paul Bariola at 273-0369. 
 
   VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION DINNER 
 
   THURSDAY, JUNE 11, 2015 
 
   Cocktails - 5:30 p.m. Dinner - 6:30 p.m. 
 
   A thank you event for any Knight (and their spouse, or 
   significant other) who has volunteered in any capacity for 
   our Council this past year.  This includes everyone - officers, 
   event chairman, helpers, workers at the Stadium and Kohl 
   Center, kitchen crews, set-up and cleaning volunteers, etc., 
   even if you helped pick up dishes or stuff after (or during) our 
   social events, or prayed for us. 
 
   The catered dinner is absolutely free to you and your spouse 
   (or significant other).  We do need an accurate count of  
   people attending. 
 
   Please call the reservation line at 288-9503 with your 
   reservation. 
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FOR WHOM WE PRAY 
Please include in your daily prayers the following Brother 
Knights, spouses and family members. 
 
Ray Genin   Frank Matuszak 
William (Bill) West  John Murphy 
Gini Kraft   Gary Emerson 
Gene Kruska   Ray Knudtson 
Eleanor Watson   Delores Trameri 
Robert Trameri   Joanne Murphy 
Jim Chitwood   Ralph Richardson 
Hank Curran   Ed Zevnik 
 
   BOUNTIFUL BREAKFAST 
 
   Sunday, May 31, 2015 
 
   8:00 a.m. - 11:00 p.m. 
 
   Suggested donation is $7.00 per person or $16.00 per 
   family.  Come and join your fellow Knights and their  
   families for an enjoyable morning and delicious breakfast. 
 
 
TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 
 
Tootsie Roll sales will be May 2nd and May 3rd, 2015.   
Tom Bergen will be contacting Knights to help out with this 
worthy cause.  Thank you. 
 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE - CONTINUED 

Finally, plans are underway for the Volunteer Appreciation 
Dinner on June 11th. 
 
As always, let’s try to recruit new members to join this 
great council. 
 
Daniel Kelly 
Grand Knight 

5/13 
5/15 
5/17 
5/22 
5/23 
5/24 
5/24 
5/27 
5/28 

BIRTHDAY BOYS MAY 2015 
 

Michael Birdshall 
A. James Chitwood 
Kevin Lynch 
Lawrence Schmidt 
Raymond Knudtson 
John Kaiser  
Keith Kruepke 
Melvin Griffith 
Charles Lewandowski  
Robert McDonald 

5/01 
5/01 
5/01 
5/01 
5/04 
5/07 
5/09  
5/11 
5/11 
5/11 

Michael Mach 
Howard Heusinger 
Frederick Halverson 
Terence Steiger 
Leroy Berigan  
Gregory Kopish 
Cornell Meinholz 
Bernard Watson 
Paul Maly 
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IN MEMORIUM 

Our condolences and prayers are extended to the family mem- 
   bers, extended family members, and friends of the following 
   Brother Knights who have died. 

 
       HAROLD A. POAST 

 
DOB:  December 18, 1917 

JOINED:   April 25, 1948 
TRANSFERRED:  January 19, 1960 

DIED:  March 17, 2015 
 

HERMAN D. LIEGEL 
 

DOB:  July 21, 1916 
JOINED;  April 1, 1952 

TRANSFERRED:  October 23, 1981 
DIED:  March 23, 2015 

 
 

   INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 
 
   THURSDAY, JUNE  25, 2015 
 
   Council #4527 offers an opportunity to attend the installation 
   of your officers for 2015-2016. 
 
   The installation will follow a picnic supper prepared and 
   presented by the Past Grand Knights.   
 
   Wives and Guests are invited. 
 
   Social Hour 5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
   Dinner  6:00 p.m. - 6:45 p.m. 
   Installation 7:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 
   Dessert 7:30 p.m. 
 
   Please bring a dessert to share for the after-installation  
   dessert party. 
 
 
   CONCESSION ACTIVITIES - MAY 2015 
 
   UW Graduation - May 15th at the Kohl Center 
 
   UW Graduation - May 16th at Camp Randall 
 
   Contact Bill Thielmann at 274-5621 or  
   billthielmann@sbcglobal.net. if you have any questions. 
 

 

GOLF LEAGUE NON GOLFERS:  DON’T FORGET THE 10TH 
HOLE AT THE CLUBHOUSE IS OPEN TO ALL KNIGHTS 
WHETHER GOLFERS OR NOT! 
 
Our gourmet chefs at the Clubhouse serve up a variety of 
wonderful foods at a low price for all Knights who want a 
delicious meal and an opportunity to converse, confer and 
otherwise hob-nob with their Brother Knights.  The bar is 
always open and there is always a card game or two.  The 
golfers start arriving at 6:00 p.m. with the evening ending 
around 8:00 p.m.  Please check us out! 
 
KC LADIES 
 

We are looking forward to Thursday, May 
14th, Sisters’ Appreciation Night.  This is so 
much fun each year, helping the KC’s make 
this a special evening for all the Sisters.  Be 
sure to make your reservation and join us. 
Thank you to the ten ladies who are baking a 
pan of dessert for this evening and to all the ladies who are 
volunteering in varied ways. 

Be sure to save the date of Thursday, June 4th, when we will 
visit Forest Products Laboratory. Our tour is scheduled for 
10:30 a.m., after which we will enjoy lunch together at a 
restaurant.  We will carpool from the Clubhouse at 10 a.m.  
When you call Ginny at 848-8300 to make your reservation 
before May 28th, please tell her if you could be a designated 
driver.   

Thanks to all the ladies who helped with the Bountiful 
Breakfast on Sunday, March 29th and a special thanks to 
Ginny for scheduling us and making sure the shifts were 
covered.  We have learned we definitely need more volun-
teers for the shift starting at 9:00 a.m. – something to re-
member for the next time.  

We will tell you all about our 15th Annual Celebration Lunch 
at the Edgewater next month.  We are celebrating officially 
being the “KC Ladies” for 15 years!  And what wonderful 
experiences we have shared – and what fun we have had!  
Thanks to each and every one of you. 

Remember that all wives, or widows, of KC members are 
welcome to participate in our activities at any time.  We do 
not charge dues nor have a membership roster.  We just 
gather to enjoy each other’s company and try new adven-
tures, while growing in our Catholic faith.  For questions, 
call Betty Blumer at 277-9621.  
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2014-2015 OFFICERS 

Grand Knight  Daniel Kelly* 

Deputy Grand Knight Keith Kruepke 

Chancellor  Fred Zingsheim* 

Treasurer  Mike Collins 

Warden   Jim Costello 

Advocate  James Everts* 

Lecturer  Luke Pribbenow 

Recorder  Chris Knapp* 

Inside Guard  Theodore Mianowski* 

Outside Guard  Dave Ryan 

Financial Secretary William Thielmann 
Chaplain  Father John Norder* 

Trustees  Michael Mach* 

   Paul Bariola 

   Jerry Thompson* 
* Denotes Fourth Degree Member 

Editor   Luke Pribbenow 

Luke’s e-mail  lukepribbenow@gmail.com 

Luke’s phone number 920-428-1322    

2014-2015 KNIGHTS CLUB OFFICERS 

President Jim Everts* 

Treasurer Don Wersal 

Members Tim Endres 

                 Open 

2014-2015 BADGER COLUMBUS CLUB (LLC) 

President Michael Mach 
Vice President Jim Honer* 

Secretary Mel Griffith 

Treasurer Don Wersal 

Members Ray Shunk & Paul Steinmetz 

Advisors Dan Kelly & Bill Thielmann 

 

RESERVATIONS/BUSINESS/BAR PHONE #288-9503 

RENTAL PHONE #288-9357 

Www.kc4527.org 

E-mail: kc4527@netzero.com 

 

Grand Knight’s e-mail -  dwkelly345@hotmail.com 

Home:  274-6009  - Cell 608-213-3693 


